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Our learning this week… 

How Can We Make Life Fair? 

We have launched our project on Fair Trade with a 
game designed by Christian Aid called ‘Cocoa 
Conundrum’. The children all had different roles in 
the cocoa trade: farmers (in a Fair Trade community 
and independent farmers), chocolate Manufactory, 
supermarkets (2 rival groups), journalists and 
consumers. The children enjoyed the game and we 
had a fantastic discussion which helped introduce 
the idea of Fair Trade.  

 

Maths 

We have begun by learning about place value to millions and solving a range of 
place value problems. 

English 

We have been looking at developing our sentence structure when writing 
descriptions in our SPAG lessons. 

 

Dates: 

Meet the Teacher Friday 13th September 

This is in person from 3.30pm until 4pm. I will make the power point available 
afterwards so please don’t worry if you can’t make it. You can enter through the 
classroom door at 3.30pm and sign in with myself directly. 

 

Home learning 

Mathletics has been set and children have been reminded of TTRS and Mathletics 
passwords. They have also been asked to cover their home school spelling books by 
next week. 
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